
 
Vernon Park School Council 

Children in Need 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
    
 
We will be having a non uniform day on Friday 19th November to 
raise money for Children in Need.   
 
We have voted on a theme for the day and would like everyone to 
come to school in their pyjamas. 
 
If you would like to make a donation please donate direct to the 
Charity: 
 
https://donate.bbcchildreninneed.co.uk/ 
 
Please do not send money into school. 
 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
School Council 
 
 

                                                                    

  


